
Middlesex Drive and Bay Tree Way repaving to COWH's city limit

Project to take place during the week of October 25, 2021

Milling  is  scheduled  to  begin  on  Monday,  October  25th and  the  asphalt 
repaving  begins  Friday,  October  29th.   No “COWH  Street  Parking 
Permits” for visitors will be issued for Middlesex Drive and Bay Tree Way 
(to COWH's city limit) during the repaving project.  Any vehicle illegally 
parked  in  the  project  area  anytime during  this  project,  is  subject  to 
being towed at the owner's expense.  Please don't schedule any construction 
or renovation for your property during this project's time period.  If you have 
lawn service or other services, which temporarily park on the street, please 
advise them about the parking restrictions during this project.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation


